New Vaccination Site on Wilf Campus 4/5/21 2:11 p.m.

Dear students, faculty and staff,

As part of our mission, we are always looking for ways to help the community at large, especially during these unprecedented times.

We are pleased to announce that New York City has accepted our offer of support, and as a result, Weissberg Commons on the Wilf Campus will shortly become a new NYC vaccine site.

- The site is expected to become operational as of April 7, 2021, and run through June.
- The site will operate Sunday Thursday from 9 a.m. to 7 p.m. and Friday from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.
- It will be closed on Shabbat and Jewish Holidays.
- The site will have separate designated entrances/exits, monitored by security officers, to ensure that we continue to maintain the safety and security of the campus, including all social distancing and COVID-19 protocols.
- The site will be managed on behalf of New York City by Centers
 Urgent Care and appointments are to be made through NYC's
 system.

Please note that the University is only providing space and has no part in the operation of the site. So please bear in mind that access to appointments at

this site will be subject to availability and eligibility criteria as outlined by the City of New York. Appointments can be made at the link below.

Beginning April 6, 2021, universal eligibility goes into effect and all New Yorkers 16 years of age and older, including those who reside or work in New York State will be eligible to receive the vaccine.

Eligible New Yorkers can make an appointment <u>at nyc.gov/vaccinefinder</u> or by calling 877-VAX-4NYC to schedule appointments at New York City sites, including the one at YU.

Here is **another helpful resource** to schedule appointments at sites outside of New York City.

We appreciate everyone's understanding and support as we offer Weissberg Commons as a vaccine site.